
George Walter
As a nearby resident and frequent visitor to Echo Lake, I'm concerned about the potential impact
the proposed trail and path may have on local wildlife. This area is home to deer, herons, and other
sensitive species. I hope the EIS includes a comprehensive study on habitat disruption and outlines
measures to minimize harm to existing ecosystems.


